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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

On Proposed Water-Cutoffs Resolution 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Amherst Town Council will conduct a public hearing on January 
13, 2020, at 7:00 p.m., in the Council Chambers of the Town Hall at 174 South Main Street, 
Amherst, Virginia. 
 
The subject of the hearing is to receive public comment on a resolution to retain water 
disconnections for non-payment, based upon the percentage of late accounts. 
 
A complete copy of the proposed resolution is available for public inspection here and at Town 
Hall, 174 S. Main Street, Amherst, VA.  

 
 

http://amherstva.gov/wp-content/uploads/general/Utility-Disconnect-Moratorium-1-Test-Exemption-Resolution-with-memo.pdf

